THE BOULDER SCHOOL

for

Students of The URANTIA Book
1622 - 18th Street
Boulder, Colorado 80302
(303) 443-8154

February 10, 1983

Mr. Clyde Bedell 1850 Folsom Street, #310 Boulder, Colorado 80302

Dear Clyde:

John Hay and I add our congratulations to those of Terry Kruger on your election as a Trustee of The Boulder School by the Rocky Mountain URANTIA Society of Denver.

We would like to share with you the enclosed two letters we have recently received from Chicago. We would very much appreciate any comments or observations you may have to offer on the issues raised in the letters, particularly regarding the sections that have been highlighted (by us). We are seeking your ideas concerning any course of action which you feel would be appropriate for the School and Society to pursue regarding the resolution of this issue in the best interests of the URANTIA movement:

Because of time constraints, we will be unable to resolve the problem before the mailing of our brochure this month. Therefore, we will comply with URANTIA Foundation's request that at this time we not publish the relationship of the Rocky Mountain URANTIA Society of Denver with The Boulder School. We do not regard this as an acceptable, permanent solution to the issues involved and will so inform URANTIA Foundation and Brotherhood, meanwhile pursuing a permanent resolution according to the recommendations of the Trustees.

In the Spirit,

Merritt Horn

MH/cp

Enclosures

cc: URANTIA Brotherhood URANTIA Foundation